HARWICH PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Harwich Planning Board will hold a public hearing beginning no earlier than 6:30 PM, Tuesday, May 24, 2022 in the Donn B. Griffin Room, Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645, to consider the following matter.  Any member of the public is invited to attend and provide comment to the Board.  Written comments may be provided in advance.

PB2022-12 Eastward MBT LLC, Trustee, owner, seeks approval of Definitive Subdivision plan.  Said Subdivision is an Open Space Residential Development OSRD that includes five (5) building lots, two (2) open space lots and a new road “Turtle Run”.  Said applications is pursuant to the Code of the Town of Harwich §325-51 (E); Chapter 325 Table 1; Chapter 400, Article II; and MGL c. 41 §88 K-GG. The property is located at 0 Route 39, Map 63 Parcel C3 in the R-R & W-R zoning districts. 

Documents and plans related to the application may be viewed on the Planning Board's home page, are on file with the offices of the Town Clerk’s and the Planning Department at Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645 and may be viewed during regular Town Hall hours. Email ebanta@town.hawich.ma.us.

Duncan Berry, Chair
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